From: Brock Switzer

To: Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: I Support the Mayor"s Homelessness Plan
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 9:45:16 AM

Dear City Council,

Please implement the mayor’s homelessness plan. This matter is urgent for our city and vital to help
mitigate crime and create a safe environment for workers, tourists, shoppers and residents in our

downtown and neighborhoods.
I’'m saddened to see what’s happened to our great city with past failed policy.

We need change and this is a step in the right direction. We should be willing to try anything at this
point.

Thank you,

Brock Switzer
503-504-5808
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